

April 1983

April, June, September and November

Regular meetings are held on the third Thursday of each month except August and January. Unless otherwise announced, they are hold from 1:30 to 3:30 p.m. in the Board Room of The Edmonds School District, 3800 196th St. SW, Lynnwood, WA.

DIRECTORY CHANGES

NEW ADDRESSES

Bowers, Gordon

18827 Soundview Pl.

Edmonds, 98020

HIII, Glen

Madison House/Edmonds

21500 72d Ave, W

Edmonds, 98020

ADDITIONS

Boyes, Robert G.

24325 76th Ave W Edmonds, 98020

Fogh, Theresa

8246 Corliss Ave. No.

Seattle, 98103

Haar, Ella May

6327 176th SW

Lynnwood, 98036 Wicker, Edith

386 Sunset Ave.

Edmonds, 98020

THEY COME, THEY GO, THEY DO

Mary Lou Porter was in Stevens Hospital recently for foot surgery. Judy Carlson Liden and husband Harry are planning a tour of New Orleans and several southern states in April. Connie Hayden joined the snow birds in Florida in February. (Snow birdstourists who flee the snow country). Glen Hill has moved to the Madison House in Edmonds following the death of his wife Helen. Rommel and Helen Freitag will be off this month for a three month fling in Europe. They will visit the British Isles, France, Spain, Italy, Greece, Germany and Scandinavian countries. They will also Rommel's roots in Switzerland. They plan to back pack, fravel by train and stay in hostels throughout the trip. Helen Beaver and Mildred McDermott toured Germany last fall.

NEW DUFS PROGRAM FOR STATE!

Our state office has arranged, through legislative action and the state retirement office, to collect state dues through automatic monthly deductions from our retirement checks. This is strictly a voluntary program, through which retirees can have 1/12 of state dues (84¢ a month) taken from their checks. State believes this is a desirable convenience for the membership as well as providing a long time commitment to the organization.

To implement this program, a dues deduction card is enclosed with this news letter for you to fill out and send to state, if you desire. Remember, this is a Voluntary program and may be discontinued by advising state whenever you choose. The cards must be in Olympia by May 1 and the deduction

of '83-84 dues will begin in July.

MAY LUNCHEON MEETING

Elsewhere in this letter you will find a coupon to make reservations for the May 19 joint luncheon with the Sno-Isle Unit at noon in the Landmark Inn, Lynnwood. of the meal will be \$5.25

The program will feature talks by Stayner Brighton, State President, and other state officers. There will also be: a musical program.

APRIL 21 MEETING

Maybelle Chapman and Dr. McGee will present a 10-12 minute film from the Cancer Society and respond to questions. Dr. Mc-Gee is an oncologist.

SNO-KING SNO-ISLE LUNCHEON MAY 19 LANDMARK INN

RESERVATIONS CLOSE MAY 10

Please reserve () places for me at the luncheon.

I will pay the treasurer at the April 21 meeting (), or herewith is my check for \$_____ ()

Signed

SNO-KING R.T.A., P.O. Box 5253, Lynnwood, WA 98036-0878

COMMUNITY PARTICIPATION OPPORTUNITIES

Edmonds School District 15has a kindergarten screening program coming up May 2 to 6, and 9 to 13. Volunteers to date are Walt Dawson, Elbert Honeycutt, Nancy Smuck, Helen Bird and Adele Swanson. More help is needed, so see Walt Barnum.

The Edmonds district's Retired Service Volunteers Program still needs volunteers to help district students meet graduation and other requirements. Contact Gail Votek at district headquarters if interested in tutoring these young people.

SNO-KING RTA P.O. Box 5253 Lynnwood, WA 98036-0878

BULK RATE U.S. POSTAGE PAID LYNNWOOD, WA

PERMIT NO. 277

E. ELIZABETH ODLE

2137 No. 86th

SEATTLE, WA 98103